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In the Matter of the Joint Application of 
Telrite Corporation and OneStar Long 
Distance, Inc. for Approval of the 
Acquisition of the Assets of OneStar Long 
Distance, Inc., by Telrite Corporation and 
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Case No. XO-2005-0192 
 

   
   

MOTION TO REOPEN CASE AND CANCEL THE  
CERTIFICATE AND TARIFF OF ONESTAR LONG DISTANCE, INC. 

 
 COMES NOW the Staff of the Missouri Public Service Commission (“Staff”), and for its 

motion to reopen this case for the purpose of canceling the certificate of service and tariff of 

OneStar Long Distance, Inc., states: 

 1. On December 27, 2004, Telrite Corporation (“Telrite”) and OneStar Long 

Distance, Inc. (“OneStar”) filed a joint application for approval of a transaction whereby Telrite 

will acquire substantially all of the assets of OneStar.  The Joint Application further requested 

“cancellation of OneStar’s Missouri certificate of service authority and tariff after consummation 

of the transfer of assets.” 

2. On February 17, 2005, the Commission approved the Joint Application, and on 

May 20, 2005, the Commission approved Telrite’s tariff with an effective date of June 5, 2005. 

3. On June 17, 2005, counsel for OneStar and Telrite advised the Staff that the 

transfer of assets is now complete and that the certificate of service authority and tariff of 

OneStar may now be canceled.  The Staff anticipates no further activity in this case. 

 WHEREFORE, the Staff respectfully requests that the Commission reopen this case and 

cancel the certificate of service and tariff of OneStar Long Distance, Inc. 
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Respectfully submitted, 
 
       DANA K. JOYCE 
       General Counsel 
 
 
       /s/ Marc Poston 

____________________________________ 
       Marc Poston  

Senior Counsel   
 Missouri Bar No. 45722 

 
       Attorney for the Staff of the  
       Missouri Public Service Commission 
       P. O. Box 360 
       Jefferson City, MO 65102 
       (573) 751-8701 (Telephone) 
       (573) 751-9285 (Fax) 
       e-mail:  marc.poston@psc.mo.gov  
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